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It has been an action-packed start to 
2022 at Eupheus. We have 
transitioned from online learning to 
returning to school, welcomed a 
number of new students, celebrated 
New Year around the world and been 
on memorable excursions!  
 
Into the Wild   
   
All of our students had a fantastic day 
of exploration and challenges as part 
of our ongoing Forest School 
initiative. The day involved our 
students experiencing a range of 
activities including - guided mini 
hikes in the hills, climbing, using GPS 
coordinates to navigate a hike, and 
creating shelters out of natural 
resources.  
House Teams competed in a 
Scavenger Hunt. This required 
creativity, co-operation and thinking 
outside of the box to successfully 
complete each challenge.  
The day culminated in learning how 
to safely make a campfire and the 
toasting and eating of lots of 
marshmallows!!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Visit to Centro de Ciência Viva  
 
All of our Pre - School children had a 
wonderful morning at the Centro de 
Ciência Viva in Faro. They had a 
fantastic time exploring the interactive 
and hands on exhibits. They learnt 
about Healthy Eating, the Ria 

Formosa, and its indigenous sea 
horses. They even got to touch and 
hold a range of sea creatures which 
are found in the Ria Formosa!!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Eupheus International School – Loulé 
 
 



Chúc mừng năm mới   
 
Our Year 2 teacher, Miss Kieran, 
who lived and taught in Vietnam for a 
number of years, gave an animated 
talk about Vietnamese New Year for 
Year 2 and Year 6. The classes then 
created special envelopes called 
“pochi-bukuro,” to receive their 
imaginary New Year money in!  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

我们学校祝你中国新年快乐  

 
Our Chinese New Year Assembly, 
albeit in class bubbles, involved all of 
our classes learning about the Year 
of the Tiger. Each year group took 
part in a design challenge, 
culminating in a wonderful whole 
school collaborative display.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School News  
 
Interest in Eupheus for the next 
academic year has reached an 
unprecedented level. We would like 
to remind all of our much-valued 
current parents to complete the re-
registration process as soon as 
possible, if you have not already 
done so, to guarantee your child’s 
place for 2022/2023. At this moment 
this simply involves filling in the re-
registration documents and the 
paying of the annual registration fee. 
There are discounts available for 
those parents who wish to pay 
annually.  
 
We are all looking forward to the 
second part of the Spring term and 
the activities and celebrations 
planned for our students. These will 
include celebrating Carnival, 
watching plays performed by a 
professional Portuguese theatre 
company and a number of school 
excursions.  
 
Dates for the Diary  
 
Monday 21st February –  

Return to school after half term  
 
Tuesday 1st March –  

Carnival Celebrations: Details to follow 
 
Wednesday 23rd March – 

 Parents` Afternoon   
 
Friday 25th March – 

Theatre Production by Gato Escaldado 

Friday 8th April – 
Last day of Spring term - Easter Holidays 

 

 
 
Stay connected with Eupheus International School:  

 


